
Sacred Truths: Atlanta’s Black Queer Voices 
Our stories can change the epidemic

Interfaith Health Program
Hubert Department of Global Health

this initiative is funded by a 2019 synergy award from 
the emory woodruff health sciences center

is a new initiative at Emory University 
that is interested in hearing from 
Black gay men.  We value your 
stories and experiences regarding 
spiritual practices and communities 
as a resource for HIV prevention and 
support.

We’ll be holding workshops in March 
and April to hear your perspectives.

Participants will be compensated.

Sacred Truths: Atlanta’s 
Black Queer Voices 

If you’re interested in 

attending a workshop,  

you must complete an 

interest form at

 http://bit.ly/EmoryBGMATL

ADDITIONAL 
INFORMATION:

http://ihpemory.org/sacred-truths-initiative/ 

@ihpemory

http://bit.ly/ihpvoices
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